
Woodnewton – a learning community 

Rowlett Road  CORBY  Northants  NN17 2NU  Tel:  01536 265173 

 

 

20th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Tuesday 31st October – Mufti Day 

 

As we will return to school on Halloween this year, we are giving children the option to wear their 

own clothes or Halloween dress on this day. We are asking for a £1 cash donation in support of our 

PTA to raise funds for our school outdoor areas.  Payment can also be made on the My Child At 

School App under Clubs and Halloween mufti. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone in their spooky outfit or mufti when we return. 

 

Happy Half Term 😊  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Kate West – Head of School 

 


